
Hello Parents & Guardians, 

P T O

Pella PTO has paused fundraising 
over the last few years, but we need 
to kickstart giving now as funds 
are low. Your support is critical and 
appreciated as our district manages 
budget cuts.

By donating to the PTO, you help 
fund projects, such as: 

	~ Calming corners in classrooms 
	~ Leader In Me support
	~ Playground carts and 

equipment
	~ Back-to-school teacher  

grants to help with  
classroom materials

	~ T-shirts for preschool -  
6th-grade students

	~ School celebrations
	~ Conference staff meals 
	~ And more.

Please visit pellapto.betterworld.org and 
donate today.

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions at pellapto@gmail.com.


